CITY OF NORTH SALT LAKE

North Salt Lake, Utah 84054-0208
(801) 936-3877

Dec. 14,2009

Donald Lowry

President, Foxboro Coventry Towns HOA
647 Canterbery Lane

North Salt Lake, Utah 84054

Dear Donald:

After reviewing your request with the City Council it was their decision to decline taking over
the maintenance of roads in the Coventry Development by the City. As mentioned on the phone,
many Planned Unit Developments are build with less than the minimum City standards as was
the case with Coventry. These roads, as a result, will need to be maintained as private and are

not counted in the over-all mileage equation for gas tax distribution awarded by the State.

[f you have additional questions or need further clarification please feel free to give me a call.

Sincerely,

Coth X Pl

Collin H. Wood
City Manager
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